
 

 

Called Board Meeting 

May 20, 2021 

 

The Scottsboro City Board of Education met in a called Board meeting on Thursday, May 20, 2021, 

at 4:47 P.M. at Page Administration Building. 

 

Dr. Jose Reyes, Superintendent, and all Board Members were present: Mr. Lee Benson, Dr. Gary 

Speers, Mrs. Patricia Stewart, Mr. Jason Williams and Mr. Patrick Woosley.  

 

Mrs. Patricia Stewart, Board President, called the meeting to order. 

 

A motion was made by Mr. Woosley and a second by Mr. Williams to approve the Agenda. The vote 

was unanimous to approve the Agenda. 

 

As recommended by Dr. Reyes, a motion was made by Mr. Williams and a second by Mr. Woosley to 

approve the ESSER II Application.  The vote was unanimous to approve the ESSER II Application. 

 

As recommended by Dr. Reyes, a motion was made by Mr. Benson and a second by Mr. Woosley to 

approve the Purchase of AED’s in the amount of $15,805.92 from School Health. The vote was 

unanimous to approve the Purchase of AED’s from School Health. 

 

As recommended by Dr. Reyes, a motion was made by Mr. Benson and a second by Mr. Woosley to 

approve the Schneider PASS Options Agreement/Invoice in the amount of $24,313.67. The vote 

was unanimous to approve the Schneider PASS Options Agreement/Invoice. The contract year for the 

agreement will be May 1, 2021 through April 30, 2022. 

 

On a motion by Mr. Benson and a second by Mr. Williams, the vote was unanimous to Adjourn. 
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               President 

 

__________________________________ 

                  Secretary 


